
2nd Annual Drive-By Can Drive  
 
Wed., October 24th 
START SAVING POP CANS 
& WATER BOTTLES!  
 
Please help support our 5th grade Girl Scouts 
who will be collecting cans and plastic bottles for 
the Caring Closet. The Caring Closet helps 
disadvantaged students in our school district by 
providing clothes, shoes, school supplies, 
hygiene items, and emergency bedding. 
 

Donate at the Curb 
Start saving your cash-redeemable cans and 
plastic water/pop bottles now (Sorry, no glass 
containers will be accepted), and on October 
24th, drive by and drop them off in front of the 
Mary Woodward garden. 
 
Every nickel counts - Last year, students 
throughout the Tigard-Tualatin School District 
raised over $4,000 for the Caring Closet!   
 
Thank you, 
Girl Scout Troop #41508 

Michelle Woolfolk, Cami Bunnell & Amy Brown 

 


